
 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, 

Nicolas Maduro Moros, on behalf of the Bolivarian people and 

Government wishes to express his sincere congratulations to 

the Kingdom of Bahrain on the occasion of the celebration of 

its National Day.  

On such an important day for the people of Bahrain, the 

Bolivarian people would like to recall the historic legacy of our 

Supreme and Eternal Commander Hugo Chavez Frias; his 

legacy of brotherhood and commitment with the nations and 

just causes of the Arab world, in order to further build 

humanist values in favor of the development or our peoples in 

an environment of justice and peace.     

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reiterates its full 

willingness to join efforts with the people and Government of 

the Kingdom of Bahrain to continue strengthening our historic 

bonds of friendship, solidarity and cooperation, as well as to 

continue working together in the defense of our resources and 

strategic interests.  

 
Caracas, December 16th, 2017 

 


